GRADUATE COUNCIL

Minutes of the Meeting of July 14, 2011

3 p.m., Raburn Conference Room of Keller Hall
The Graduate Council met at 3 p.m. on Thursday, July 14, 2011, in the Raburn Conference Room of Keller Hall.  Dr. Lynn Aquadro, Chairperson, presided.  The following members were present:  Dr. Melvin Davis, Dr. Kerry Gatlin, Dr. Daniel Hallock, Dr. Ronald Smith for Dr. Vagn K. Hansen, Dr. Victoria Hulsey, Dr. Victoria Hulsey for Dr. Donna Jacobs, Dr. Kerry Gatlin for Dr. Brett King, Ms. Pamela Kirby, Dr. Teresa Leonard, Dr. Victoria Hulsey for Dr. Linda Lewis, and Dr. Yaschica Williams.  Guests included Brenda Webb, Phil Bridgmon, Cindy Stenger, Toysan Reed, and Russ Darracott.
Approval of the minutes of the meeting of April 5, 2011

Upon motion by Dr. Hulsey and second by Dr. Hallock, the minutes were unanimously approved.

Replacement of Dean of Enrollment Services with Registrar as an ex officio member of the 
Graduate Council
By consensus, it was agreed that the position of Registrar will be added as an ex officio member of the Graduate Council.
Consideration of the Graduate Faculty Application for Dr. Terrance Brown, LTC. Wayne Bergeron, Dr. Dar-Hsin Chen, Dr. Sung-Yi Hsieh
Dr. Hallock moved approval and Dr. Gatlin representing Dr. King seconded the motion.  The motion was approved unanimously.
Consideration of the request from the Department of English for a new course, EN 555W; Consideration of the request from the Department of English for change in course title and course description:  EN 556W

Dr. Hulsey moved approval and Dr. Williams seconded the motion.  The motion was approved unanimously.
Consideration of the request from the Department of Music to rescind the course fee for MU 690

Dr. Hallock moved approval and Dr. Gatlin representing Dr. King seconded the motion.  The motion was approved unanimously.
Consideration of the request from the Department of Mathematics and Computer Science for a new course:  MA 525

Dr. Gatlin representing Dr. King moved approval and Dr. Hallock seconded the motion.  The motion was approved unanimously.
Consideration of the request from the Department of Physics and Earth Science for a change in credit hours for PH 580-581

Dr. Hulsey moved approval and Dr. Hallock seconded the motion.  The motion was approved unanimously.
Announcement of 2011-12 Meeting Schedule:  September 22, January 19, February 9, February 16, April 19 (joint meeting), and July 12

This was an information item and required no action from the Council.


Upon motion and a second, the meeting was adjourned at 3:30 p.m.
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Lynn Aquadro, Chairperson

